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Dr. Jaymin Ray, Department of Physics, received approval of the Collaborative 

project entitled "Development of PbS Nanoparticles for Flexible Photodetector 

Application" from the Indian Institute of technology of Bombay (IIT Bombay) under 

Indian Nanoelectronics Users Program (INUP). 

Under this program faculty as well as M.Sc. Students will get benefits of the 

sophisticated labs and research facilities of IIT Bombay. 

 

 

 


